
This week we are going to be writing our own rhyming space poems. We are going 
to start by thinking of rhyming words we can use in our poems. Once we have 
written our rhyming space poems we are going to be performing them to the class.  
 
 
  

Phonics:    
This week we are going to start phase 5b which will look at alternative 
pronunciations. We will look this week at the different pronunciations for 
i, o, c 
The tricky words we are focusing on this week are: 
came, your, very, make    

Maths: 
This week we are going to be finishing our subtraction topic by seeing 
if we can use our subtraction skills to play games and to solve some 
word problems. 
We will then start to look at sharing numbers into groups of 2, 5 and 
10.   

 

Homework: 
Your child will bring home a reading book. They will be able to change their 
book once they have read it.  
 
Please remember that purple homework folders come home on a Friday and 
need to be back in school by Wednesday. All work in the homework folder 
needs to be completed.  
There is also online learning on abacus and purplemash. Please also 
remember that big club is available.  
 
Please continue to learn the star spelling words this half term .Your child will 
be tested the week before the Easter holidays.    
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Please remember that on Thursday we are wearing a hat (based on a story) for World Book Day.  
 

  
                     

   
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 



Action Points: 
★ This half term our PE days will be Thursday and Friday.       

★ Please remember that homework comes home on a Friday and needs to be handed in 
by Wednesday.  We are getting a lot of children who are not handing their homework in 
on time. Please support your child with this.  

★ Please remember that there are homework online resources including purplemash, 
bug club and active learn to use.  

★ Some children have come back to school without the right equipment in their pencil 
cases. Please make sure they have pencils, colouring pencils, scissors, a gluestick and a 
whiteboard pen.  

★ Please remember to support your child in learning their star spelling words. They will 
be tested the week before the Easter holidays.  

★ We are celebrating World Book Day on Thursday. Your child will need to make and 
wear a hat that is based on a story.  

★ My email if you need it is h.horth@tssfirst.co.uk 

 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Miss Horth   


